IN COMMITTEE

July 16, 2020

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Special Committee on Waivers of Residency at a Meeting held on Monday, June 29, 2020,
considered AN ORDINANCE, Council President Morad, submitting an ORDINANCE, Relative
to Employee Residency. (To be Referred to the Committee on Ordinances.) (Ref’d 11/26/19)
(1/23/20 — Ordinance Committee Discharged from Further Consideration) (1/23/20 — Referred to
the Committee on Waivers of Residency) (1/29/2020 Tabled to 2/11/2020; 2/11/2020 Tabled;
5/20/2020 Tabled; 6/08/2020 Tabled)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Gomes, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to request the Special Committee on Waivers of Residency to
refer all the Communications and Minutes from the Special Committee on Waivers of Residency
meetings to the Ordinance Committee. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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